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Date: January 25, 2022 
Issue: 28 

The Board of Directors of the Luseland Credit Union have declared a 
Patronage on all Loan and Line of Credit interest paid and all        
interest earned on Plan 24, Regular Savings and Term Deposits in 
2021 totaling $100,000.00. The Patronage will be credited to the 
members’ accounts on Thursday, Feb. 17.  The Luseland Credit    
Union has a long history of patronage payments and the total paid 
back to members over the past 10 years is over $1.4 
million dollars!  

 

 

 

43rd patronage rebate paid 

       Starting Tuesday, February 1 we will be changing our hours.                 
 We will be open Thursdays until 6:00pm and closed       
 Saturdays.  Monday to Wednesday and Fridays are our  
     regular hours.  We will continue to be open for            
          community events that fall on Saturdays such as 
               the Fall Fair and Santa Claus Day.  The LCU Board 
        of Directors and Staff would like to thank you  
                          for your ongoing support. 

LCU NEW HOURS  
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Credit Union Governance 

The Credit Union Board of Directors is a group of credit union    
members whose main focus is setting the strategic direction for the 
Credit Union and ensuring the organization remains member         
focused. Management reports financial results and other relevant 
information to the Board on a monthly basis. Individual member  
information is not part of these reports and all credit decisions are 
made by a committee of staff members. Board members are elected 
at the annual meeting for a three-year term and can choose to let 
their name stand for additional terms if they wish. This group of 
members is well trained and committed to maintaining the          
wellbeing and success of your local Credit Union. 

Have you thought about  

being a CU Director 

We are looking for someone who is interested in joining the 
Luseland Credit Union Board as a Director. This important and      
fulfilling role involves dedication, willingness to learn,                   
community-mindedness and a desire to serve your local Credit     
Union. Remuneration is provided. Nomination forms are available at 
the Credit Union.  Nominations close Tuesday, March 22 and       
elections, if required, will be held at the annual meeting on Tuesday, 
April 5.  If you have questions please inquire at the Luseland CU (in 
person or call 306-372-4444). 

Annual Meeting 
The Credit Union’s 58th Annual General Meeting will be held at the 
Luseland Credit Union, on Tuesday, April 5 at 7:30pm. The evening 
will begin with the meeting covering the financial activity of the 
Luseland Credit Union for 2021 and any questions you may have.  
Everyone is invited to attend and be a part of the decision-making 
process for your Credit Union. 
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Our youth matter!! To help get their account started, LCU will 
make the first deposit of $50.00.  To qualify the youth must be 
18 years of age or under. The account must be their first account 
with LCU, their first trust account with LCU, or an existing trust 
account moved into a an LCU account in their name.  For more 
details, stop by or give us a call. 

 

Youth Incentive 

Partnered with Kerrobert Credit Union and Dodsland and District  
Credit Union, join us on Wednesday, February 2, from                   
9:30am – 4:00pm at the Luseland Homecoming Hall for our Annual 
Agriculture Outlook seminar.  Brad Magnusson, from Magnusson   
Consulting Group, will provide producers with an outlook on crop and 
livestock price trends for 2022. Lunch will be provided, please let our 
staff know by Wednesday, January 26, if you would like to attend.  

Inspiring your dreams. 
Financing your 

Building our community. 

Ag Outlook 2022 
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Each year LCU gives out scholarships to deserving students. The 
Luseland Credit Union University Scholarship is awarded $1,000 
annually for 4 years and represents a total scholarship                  
of $4,000!!!  The Luseland Credit Union Trades and College 
Scholarship and the Victor J Delhommeau Scholarship are a     
single award each of $2,000. Scholarships are available to all    
students graduating from the Luseland School, you don’t have to 
be a member of LCU.  Watch for application information posted 
on our Facebook page and website. 

In 2021 LCU made several donations to the community and    
surrounding area. Some of the larger donations made      
throughout the year include $10,000.00 to the Luseland Golf 
Club for new synthetic greens and $10,000.00 to the Denzil Rink 
roof project.  As well, we committed $25,000.00 for upgrades to 
the Legion Park Playground Equipment and donated $2,500.00 
to the Luseland School for a new clock system. If your               
organization is looking for a donation please inquire by phone us 
or emailing adam.franko@luselandcu.com. 

DONATIONS 

LCU Scholarships 


